École Lac des Bois PAC

December 2016





DECEMBER PAC MEETING

Our next meeting will be December 7th at 6:30pm. Thank You to everyone who attended the November meeting! If you have ever wondered what our PAC does, or have been thinking about getting involved, please come out. All parents are welcome!

CARD'S BY KIDS FUNDRAISER

Orders will be arriving next week and will be distributed by teachers. Thank you for supporting this great fundraiser!

PURDY'S CHOCOLATES

'Tis the season! Purdy's orders will be arriving very soon and will be ready for pickup December 8th & 9th after school. Thank you very much for your orders!

CAMPBELL'S LABELS FOR EDUCATION

The PAC is again excited to be participating in Campbell's Labels for Education program. "Campbell's Labels for Education™ is a school support program whereby registered schools or institutions collect labels from Campbell product labels and redeem them for educational resources ranging from sports equipment and musical instruments to video equipment and computers." More information about this program will be coming home in the weeks to follow. (http://www.labelsforeducation.ca/english /index.asp)

FRUIT and VEGGIE PROGRAM

LDB PAC is also pleased to be continuing with the BC Agriculture in the Classroom Foundation Fruit and Vegetable Nutritional Program this year. Every 2 weeks the children will receive a fruit or veggie snack in the classroom.

If you are interested in helping out with the washing and delivering of fruit and veggies, please contact Andrea at

ldbpac@gmail.com

OPERATION EDUCATION: Boston Pizza

Anytime you and your family dine at Boston Pizza, ask your server to stamp your receipt. Bring the stamped receipt to the school and put it in the pizza box under the PAC bulletin board. Boston Pizza's Operation Education will donate money to our school for every receipt we turn in!

Looking for information??



For the Calendar of Events as well as other PAC information, please check out the website at











Grade 7 Quebec Trip

Grade 7's are Fundraising!

Please consider donating bottles to our accounts at:

PG Recycling & Return-it Centre (Cowart Rd)
Lac des Bois Grade 7's
Or

Nechako Bottle Depot (1922 1st Ave) *Lac des Bois Grade 7 Exchange*

Grade 7's have also been selling 50/50 tickets – tickets are flying out the door and we expect to sell out! If you haven't already, be sure to contact a grade 7 parent to buy your ticket!!

Northern Health Imagine Grant

We have successfully been awarded this \$5000 grant which will go towards building a new playground for our students. Thank you to all who supported the Imagine Grant application and to Northern Health for their generosity!



COME JOIN US!

Want to get involved? Have PAC questions or ideas? Want to know what's happening?

If you have questions or ideas, want to receive PAC information and meeting minutes or just want to know how to get involved with PAC, please send your email address to Amy Heise at heisesam@hotmail.com

If you would like to become involved as a parent volunteer with the PAC events / activities, please email us at: ldbpac@gmail.com











Dec 19-Jan 2 Winter Break

Jan 3 Classes Resume

Jan 18 PAC meeting 2:45pm